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November 13, 2014 

 

Federal Communications Commission  

Authorization and Evaluation Division  

1435 Oakland Mills Road  

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Regarding the FCC ID label placement for this application, Tekk International wishes to place the 

label inside the battery compartment in plain view.  This location will offer and ensure the end user 

opportunity to view the label before operation.  The identifier label will be readily viewable each 

time the battery is removed or replaced.  The equipment is sold without the battery installed, 

offering the end user full view and exposure to the label prior to "power on" and operation.  This 

location will help ensure the longevity of the label as this equipment may be in service in harsh 

environments.   

 

This placement is necessary due to the small size of the device and the need to protect the label 

from abrasion and common hazards such as salt water and corrosive chemicals. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
David W. Stubbs 

President 

Tekk International Inc. 

 


